
Temporary Road Closure: ttro891706SS - Dropping Lane and Station Road, 
Bruton. 

Please follow the link to view the above road 
closure; https://one.network/?tm=134605820 and the link for the Notice 2:https://api-
gb.one.network/downloads/tm/1111/03-notice-
2_134605820_3590692_ba21c699c9.pdf            
The order becomes effective on 24th August 2023 and will remain in force for 
eighteen months. 

The works are expected to commence on 29th August 2023 and last for 6 hours 
(09:30 - 15:30) to enable Openreach to carry out pole testing works. 

The contractor has indicated that access for Emergency Services through the 
site is permitted on this occasion. 

For any further information about this closure please contact Sunbelt Rentals 
Ltd  on 0370 0500 792, quoting reference: ttro891706SS. 

 


